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Reduced Power Notification 

This exhibit is to advise the Commission that WWDW (the “Station”) is operating at 
reduced power.  

On or around March 11, 2024, a power amplifier at the Station’s transmitter failed. The 
Station is currently operating at approximately 50 percent of authorized power. The Station is in 
the process of repairing the power amplifier. 

The licensee will notify the Commission once full authorized operations have been restored 
and will seek STA if the reduced power situation will last longer than 30 days. 

* * * * * 


